
Hello Everyone.  We would like to welcome all our new AGC members and also those returning.  We are so happy that you have 
chosen to join the AGC. There are many benefits of being a member, a few are:


• Our Grant Program.  Through this program we support improvements to Manito Park, Riverfront Park, local parks and 
community gardens, numerous schools gardening related projects, and beautification projects around the Spokane area. We 
have awarded over $450,000 since 1986 to worthy grant recipients.

• Our General Meetings.  We hold 5 educational meetings a year in the spring and fall.  Our speakers give presentations on 
gardening related topics and these meetings are open to the public.

• Opportunities to volunteer and play an intricate role in the Plant Sale and Lilac Luncheon.

	



          
          
   














